22 April 2024
Indian Institute of Technology Bombay

Environmental Science and Engineering Department

Message from Head of the Department for the candidates who have applied for
Admissions to M. Tech. Programme 2024-25 (Autumn Semester)

All the candidates who have applied for admission in M. Tech. program at Environmental Science and
Engineering Department (ESED) and have received interview letter, are requested to report on 13
May 2024 at 9:00 am at ESED Office, DESE-ESED Building, IIT Bombay. The interview will be conducted
on 13-14"M May 2024. Kindly make arrangement accordingly.

Sincerely,

Prof. Subhankar Karmakar

Head, Environmental Science and Engineering Department
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